
 

File No. 23-0910 
 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the appointment of Laura Rubio-
Cornejo as permanent General Manager of the Los Angeles Department of 
Transportation (LADOT).  
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
RESOLVE that the Mayor’s appointment of Laura Rubio-Cornejo as the permanent 
General Manager of the Los Angeles Department of Transportation is APPROVED and 
CONFIRMED. 
 
Financial Disclosure Statement:  Pending 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 

TIME LIMIT FILE – OCTOBER 13, 2023 
 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – OCTOBER 13, 2023) 
 
Summary: 
 
On September 19, 2023, your Committee considered an August 29, 2023 communication 
from the Mayor relative to the appointment of Laura Rubio-Cornejo as permanent General 
Manager of the LADOT.  After consideration and having provided an opportunity for public 
comment, the Committee moved to recommend approval of the appointment.  This matter 
is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Transportation Committee 
 
 
COUNCILMEMBER VOTE 

HUTT: YES 

PARK: YES 

HERNANDEZ: YES 

RAMAN: YES 

YAROSLAVSKY: ABSENT 

    

ARL   

9/19/23   

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


